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Save The Date
June 24-25, 2022

2022-2023 State Organizational Meeting

Worthy District Deputy’s and Grand Knights,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 State Organizational Meeting. Be sure and mark your calendars for June 24th

and 25th for the 2022-2023 State Organizational Meeting. This is a Mandatory Meeting for District Deputy’s. All
District Deputy’s are required to reserve a room at the DoubleTree by Hilton Phoenix North, 10220 North Metro

Parkway East Phoenix, Arizona 85051. We are looking forward to seeing ALL District Deputy’s at the hotel.
All Council Officers should take part as well. This is an excellent opportunity to discover the activities that

will take place in the coming Fraternal year; as well as enjoy the fraternity of your fellow Knights from throughout
the State. Council Officers too can make reservations at the DoubleTree by Hilton Phoenix North if desired. If the
Grand Knight cannot be present, he should be sure to send a representative from his council. It is encouraged that
every Council be represented.

The meetings will take place at:
June 24th – 25th, 2022
SS Simon and Jude Cathedral Parish
Smith Hall.
6351 N 27th Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85017
Hosted by Council 12708
Please register as soon as possible and make sure your council(s) in your district are represented.

Registration packet including information sheet, registration sheet and ladies program information are attached in
this email. If you have questions email AzKnights@q.com .

As a reminder, there will be Grand Knight and Financial Secretary training during this weekend session. Training
will be provided to all those new officers as well as those that were not able to attend this training last fraternal
year.

***

State Council Updates

The Feast of the Scared Heart of Jesus
June is the month to renew your devotion to the Heart of Jesus

"The Sacred Heart, as the Holy Father explained, is a symbol "of the Christian faith that is 
especially dear, to ordinary people as well as to mystics and theologians, because it expresses the 
'good news' of love in a simple and authentic way, encapsulating the mystery of Incarnation and 
Redemption.“  Pope Benedict XVI

The Sacred Heart reminds us that Christ is not God simply appearing as man; He is truly 
man, just as He is truly God. As Pope Benedict put it, "From the boundless horizon of His love, 
God entered the limitations of history and of the human condition. He took a body and a heart so 
that we can contemplate and encounter the infinite in the finite, the invisible and ineffable 
Mystery in the human Heart of Jesus of Nazareth." In that encounter, we feel the presence of 
Christ's heart within our own. The Sacred Heart represents Christ's love for all mankind, and our 
devotion to it is an expression of our faith in His mercy.
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DoubleTree to St Simon & Jude

DoubleTree Hilton at North Metro
Parkway East


